3VP Report

Tina Tuttle

Winter Park, 12 September 2018

Attended summer Finance Committee meeting held 12 July at HQ. Typed and distributed minutes and notified all who submitted budgets for approval or review of the decisions made.

Attended Wekiva Youth Camp from 29 June until 14 July. Managed Critter Camp with 32 campers attending. Worked to construct an inventory of all FFGC held items stored and used at camp. Provided the list to H&E and Wekiva B&M as an Excel file. 

Designed new FFGC tri-fold Membership brochure and had it reviewed/edited by both Finance and Strategic Planning Committees. Got bids for 10,000 copies. 

Attended both the FFGC/UF and Short Course North.

Ordered pins for the gift shop. Created new pin for Secretary.

Designed and obtained bid from C Sanders Emblems for 100th anniversary ornament. Obtained bids to produce 100th anniversary history book.

Began planning the 2020 DSR convention with Gina Jogan and future DSR Director, Lena Bateman.

Worked with Gina Jogan as assistant for NGC Fall Board of Directors meeting to be held 26-28 September 2018 at the Rosen Plaza Hotel in Orlando.

Prepared Power Point presentation for 2018 FFGC Officer’s fall tour.

Prepared and distributed for comment Position Descriptions for all FFGC Chairmen.

Tina Tuttle, FFGC 3 VP

Summary: This VP carried out a variety of duties related to the office, attended meetings, Camp Wekiva and worked toward a more efficient organization

